Friday, August 17, 1973

City Hall Site
Will Be Named

The City Council has scheduled a
special meeting Monday at 4 p.m. to
rake an announcement concerning the

proposed site-for the new- city hall.
"The esuncil met in executive séasion

_'Thé couricil also passed an ordinance
Tuesday regulating property owners
who allow silt and sand to drain onto
city streets. The ordinance was passed
unanimously after a second reading.

The ordinance requires a hearing

within three days after the problem has
come to the notice of the Chief of Police.
If the property owner refused to clean
up the street, he may be fined up to $200
per day of violation.
In other action, the council appointed
'W.E. “Brick” Lowry and Rev. Carroll
Pickett to the Library Board. Lowry is
amath professor at Sam Houston State
University and Pickett is pastor of the
First Presbyterian Church in Hunts-
ville.
The council also praised Lonnie
Scasta of the Goodyear - store for
donating a used tire changer to the city.

The council passed a resolution’

authorizing the City Secretary to ap-
point an Assistant City Secretary who

™ the fow Betbe §

will be authorized to carry -eut the
duties of the City Secretary in his ab-
Sence or under his direction.

. City Manager Jim McAlister also

_ reported to the council bids the city had

ol vated o acoeny
from Office World.




Welmesuay, >_._m=.$ 22, 53

New Uit

A site for the proposed new Huntsville

City Hall has been selected. .

The City Council announced in a

- special meeting Monday afternoon that

the new building will be located on the

north side. of 13th m.h..wmﬁ between
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‘from the imoney recef

" of city acreage at 145 and Highway 75

North. The building is scheduled to be
built from revenue sharing funds.
The city will purchase 81,069 square
feet of the land from W. S. Gibbs and
the W. S. Gibbs Trust at $1 per square
foot. The city does not have to make any
down payment and will pay for that
part of the site in equal installments
over the next 10 years at six per cent
interest. City Attorney Martin Colley
said that he felt that this was ‘“‘an ex-
cellent transaction for the city.”
The site on 13th Street was chosen
over several others because of its

. ,m?&. was no:n.._nema ww wmwv

y Hall Ob 13th mﬂ.@mu

mv_.ox_::ﬁ% to the downtown area. The
ocation is also close to the Courthouse
and the Police, Fire Station and
EE.»Q OoBv_mx s-:as are on ><m==¢
M. .

"The council %SSE.& Emn a =wﬂ
building was needed after a nanga

station built in 1929 and the old City Hall
building on the south side of the square.

Other departments are located on .

Avenue F and at thé Water Plant on
Palm Street. These separated locations
and the rapid growth of the city
necessitate the need for a central
building housing all business and ad-
ministrative functions. The result will
be better planning and coordination of
city services, according to a statement
read by Mayor Morris Waller.

City Manager Jim McAlister said,
“To offer increased efficiency and
improve the service to the people, a

ments .m_.m oﬁa_.»asm m_.oa the' old ?6”.‘ |

central building housing all operations
is a must. I believe it will be a building
all Huntsville can be proud of because
it’s their building.” People often ‘get

_Ema when they go to one cEaEm ang
are told they have to go somewhere
- else, McAlister addid. He said that.ghe
-« ity wll’ E:s 2 “more sftective. and .
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one cEESm ”
Mayor Waller told the council that zﬁ
city hopes to have the new City En:
completed within twd -years,




